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To whom it may concern,

I write in opposition to the Territory Coordinator Bill. 

I am very concerned that the Bill has insufficient regard to the institution of parliament.
My understanding is that Parliament has three main functions: lawmaking, oversight and
representation. This legislation does not meet the function of representation. 

The TC Bill was not adequately consulted and, in my opinion, has been rushed through
without appropriate consultation. This was intentionally tabled prior to the break,
community consultation was not widely advertised and information sessions and question
time was minimal and during a period of time when most persons were already on holidays
or away for holidays. My local constituent did not provide an opportunity for discussion on
this. 

The TC Bill has significant impacts upon development which impacts; cultural sites,
environment, health impacts etc. 

This bill does not reflect the community represented by these politicians, I believe that if
the feedback shared at the "community consultation" sessions was shared then this would
be clear.

Regards,
Jenny


